
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: public comment 17-2295-EL-BGN (Republic Wind)
Date: Thursday, September 12, 2019 9:17:06 AM

It looks like you need to download the PDF file below. Thanksl

Matt

From: David Zak <zak@tiffinseneca.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 5:39 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Written Comments - Case Number 17-2295-EL-BGN {Republic Wind)

Dear Ohio Public Siting Board:

In conjunction with the Republic Wind public hearing in Tiffin, Ohio on September 12,1 am 
submitting the following written comments to the Ohio Power Siting Board.

If there are any questions or you need anything else, please let me know. As the file is 30.4 MB, it is 
being sent as a Google Drive link. Please also let me know if you have problems receiving this.

■I 2019 09 11 .ReDublicWmdTestSmonv.pdf

Best regards.

David Zak

David R. Zak 
President & CEO 
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